

Alfred, April 8, 1999

Mr. Roger LAMARCHE Catering Chef La Cuisine Volante 322 chemin Telegraph Alfred ON KOB 1A0

Dear Roger,

On behalf of the Prescott-Russell ACFO Board of Directors, I would like to express our deepest gratitude for your generous contribution and congratulate you for the exceptional meal you served us at our first Prescott-Russell Banquet de la Francophonie which was a resounding success.

Also, the ACFO would like to congratulate you on the high level of professionalism shown by your personnel and yourself. Worthy of a five star restaurant!!

The AFCO, whose mandate is to promote the development and fulfillment of the Franco-Ontarian community, encourages the purchase of local services and products. We are proud to be associated with a company like yours that breathes product quality and service.

I would like to reiterate our deep appreciation of your unconditional support and I look forward to a very pleasant ongoing collaboration between the Prescott-Russell ACFO and La Cuisine Volante.

Our most sincere congratulations on a very successful event. Thanks for everything.

Jean Poirier President